
October 23,2017

John Gordon

86 Edwards Street

Portland, ME 04102

Dear John:

We are applying for a demolition permit from the City of Portland so we can tear down the shed in

our backyard. The permitting process requires that we provide written notice of our intentions to

all property owners of lots that abut ours. If we receive the permit we have a contractor who will

tear down the shed and take care of removing all of the debris from our property. Subject to the

approval of our permit, the demolition is likely to occur in early to mid-November.

If you have any questions about the demolition please feel free to call or e-mail Catherine Morrison.
Telephone: 717-917-0115, e-mail: cmorrison@createagreement.com.

Sincerely,

;'

Catherine Morrison & Charles Tandy



October 23,2017

Elizabeth Morgan

94 Edwards Street

Portland, ME 04102

Dear Elizabeth:

We are applying for a demolition permit from the City of Portland so we can tear down the shed in

our backyard. The permitting process requires that we provide written notice of our intentions to

all property owners of lots that abut ours. If we receive the permit we have a contractor who will

tear down the shed and take care of removing all of the debris from our property. Subject to the

approval of our permit, the demolition is likely to occur in early to mid-November.

If you have any questions about the demolition please feel free to call or e-mail Catherine Morrison.
Telephone: 717-917-0115, e-mail: cmorrison@createagreement.com.

Sincerely,

/

Catherine Morrison & Charles Tandy



October 23, 2017

Mr. Kirk Mann

83 Craigie Street

Portland, ME 04102

Dear Mr. Mann:

We are applying for a demolition permit from the City of Portland so we can tear down the shed in

our backyard. The permitting process requires that we provide written notice of our intentions to

all property owners of lots that abut ours. If we receive the permit we have a contractor who will

tear down the shed and take care of removing all of the debris from our property. Subject to the

approval of our permit, the demolition is likely to occur in early to mid-November.

If you have any questions about the demolition please feel free to call or e-mail Catherine Morrison.
Telephone: 717-917-0115, e-rnail: cmorrison@createagreement.com.

Sincerely,

;'

Catherine Morrison & Charles Tandy

- --------- -------------------------



t.

October 23,2017

Ms. Cynthia Nichols

89 Craigie Street

Portland, ME 04102

Dear Ms. Nichols:

We are applying for a demolition permit from the City of Portland so we can tear down the shed in

our backyard. The permitting process requires that we provide written notice of our intentions to

all property owners of lots that abut ours. If we receive the permit we have a contractor who will

tear down the shed and take care of removing all of the debris from our property. Subject to the

approval of our permit, the demolition is likely to occur in early to mid-November.

If you have any questions about the demolition please feel free to call or e-mail Catherine Morrison.
Telephone: 717-917-0115, e-rnail: cmorrison@createagreement.com.

Sincerely,

/

Catherine Morrison & Charles Tandy


